
I want the redistricting of oregon to show more representation for the Eastern half of our state.  Too 
long the state has been governed by the cities of Portland, Salem, and Eugene while ignoring the needs 
and challenges of the rest of the state.  I recently moved away from the City of Portland due to the 
disgusting things that are happening there and the inability of our ciy mayor and govenor to do a damn 
thing.  I am happily living in a more rural community in Oregon. but these people here have  been 
underrepresented to their needs.   
 
People living in Portland, Eugene, and Salem have no idea what is going on in the rest of our state. What 
our needs and values are. 
 
Thank You, 
Rebecca Richardson 
PO Box 622 
Scottsburg, OR 97473 
 
*Proudly registered Replublicn Voter 


